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Sent: June 15, 2021 1:24 PM
To: Clinton Stredwick <cstredwick@southgate.ca>
Subject: Concerns with rail line in Dundalk file # C16-21 OPA 21

Hi Clinton,

My name is April Emms and | am just wondering what exactly the plan is with the rail line that runs through the open
space where the new medical building is to be built. Our family like many others in this town that have lived here for
years and years have used this trail for walking, biking, snowmobiling and atving. Since the massive development of
Dundalk we are finding it harder and harder to do these things as our area is being completely built upon with all these
suburbs now being built and now amenities also being built to accommodate the growth.

A bunch of families are also wondering if there are plans to do anything with the rail line that runs right by the new 4
storey seniors building which is literally feet away from the building. We hope that our hobbies and way of life, that in
this once small town, aren't going to be compromised for all this new infrastructure and all these new people coming in.
| can't imagine seniors wanting to hear the sounds of snowmobiles or ATV's driving by constantly throughout the
seasons.

Anyways a lot of us are just wanting some answers as to what the action for this is going to end up being, as we feel our

little town f life is slowly diminishing with every new build going up.
My email is

Thanks,
April Emms

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network.





